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Jan 2020 - Feb 2020
Finalizing detailed Main Street

design criteria.
 

" ... Tollestrup consistently
redefines innovation in everything
they do. Truly a great company to

work with ... "

A more detailed construction
timeline will be released once

proactive communication between
the contractor and project

stakeholders had been completed

Tollestrup Construction Inc. has been selected as the contractor for the Main
Street construction, marking the commencement of the long awaited
revitalization project. Established in 1940, Tollestrup initially got their start by
excavating basements in the City of Lethbridge and have since been a
mainstay of the southern Alberta construction industry for years. They are
known for their reliable customer satisfaction and commitment to proactive
communication with project stakeholders.
 

Construction on Main Street is expected to start in the first week of June.
Equipment mobilization and start-up communication with Main Street
stakeholders will be the focus for the last week of May. Meetings have been
set to discuss the official detailed project timeline to be broken down into
several stages. 
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2020

Mid-May 2020
Main Street tender closes. A

contractor is awarded with the
project.

 

March 2020 - April 2020
Main Street tender package

released for contractors to bid
on the project.

 

Late May 2020
Construction begins. Phase 1

of the project is initiated.
 

We are here!

CONSTRUCTION IS A GO!
P R O J E C T  U P D A T E

WHAT'S NEXT? MAIN STREET PROJECT TIMELINE
I N F O R M A T I O N

What's next for the Main Street Revitalization project? See our estimated project timeline below. For more
information about the construction of the project, please visit: www.coaldale.ca/main-street-
revitalization.
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COALDALE PHARMASAVE

Coaldale Pharmasave
1910 20th Ave, Coaldale, AB T1M 1N1
Phone: 403-345-3277  Web: Pharmasave.com/coaldale/
Hours: Mon-Fri - 8:30 - 6pm. Sat - 9am-5pm
Sundays and holidays - Closed

B U S I N E S S  S P O T L I G H T

Do you want to be featured here
in the next edition of The Main? 

Call 403-345-1339 to participate.

Coaldale Pharmasave is a full-service pharmacy that has
been serving residents of Coaldale for several years.
Owned by Ron Cook, Pharmasave is dedicated to helping
you with everything from COVID-19 pandemic to your
everyday health needs. Pharmasave is offering delivery to
Coaldale residents who are unable to shop in-person.
Give them a call or check out their Facebook page for
more details!
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The upgrades to Main Street, when completed, are going to be a great
improvement for our local business community. Not only will this project
provide the much-needed updates to existing infrastructure, it will also
enhance the pedestrian experience and make it a more desirable
destination for business owners and customers alike.
 

The project plan is designed to ensure that businesses can remain open
during construction. From the early planning and design stages of the
project, we knew it was critically important to minimize the impact to our
local businesses during construction. Businesses are expected to remain
open during the project, which means you will be able to access your
favorite shops while improvements are being made right outside the
doors! 
 

We know than construction can be inconvenient, even when steps are
being taken to reduce the impact of the work. We are urging everyone to
continue to frequent local businesses over the construction period to
show your support. Local businesses are the heart of our community and
will play a significant role in our economic recovery moving forward. As
provincial restrictions related to COVID-19 are lessened, local businesses
need your patronage now more than ever. Be sure to come on down to
Main Street, check out the improvements that are being made, and show
your support by shopping at your favorite stores!

SHOW YOUR SUPPORT - SHOP LOCAL

TEMPORARY WAYFINDING

I N F O R M A T I O N

To provide residents and
visitors information and
directions on how to
navigate the Town,
temporary signage will be
placed around the streets
and pathways to help direct
traffic towards local
businesses on Main Street.
This will also allow people to
see that their beloved Main
Street shops are still open
during construction. Keep an
eye out for these new signs 
during construction!
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